
PACPAC 9/17/19 Minutes 
 
 
Members present:  Joel Glass, John Lane, Karen Jones, Janet Dye, Melanie Collins. Staff 
Present: Lucky D’Ascanio, Jeff Mason Guest: Melissa Price 
 

• Motion to adopt the June minutes was approved 
• Jeff’s report 

o Community Park was successfully prepared for the high school cross 
country meets/season. 

o Soccer is in full swing, and the lacrosse goals are still in use at Community 
Park 

o The wet spring transitioned to a dry summer and crew put water out for 
July and August. 

o 100 cubic yards of playground chips were distributed to all Town 
playgrounds 

o The temporary summer employees have departed.  Finding good 
employees has been a challenge. 

o The Town is still managing the Tidewater property while the determination 
is made about the historical status of the property.  The town is working 
with the Land Trust and has hired a consultant to help figure this out. 

• FCP Report 
o Kate Harris is on a trip to Cape Cod with Falmouth residents. 
o Last month there was a trip to Vermont that was a huge hit.  To keep the 

cost low, Gorham and Falmouth used their 15-passenger van rather than 
a coach bus. 

o We have a new tennis instructor for FCP and programs are filling; both 
adult and youth.   

o The Senior Services Coordinator and Town Finance Director have been 
holding workshops for residents to educate them about the Town’s Senior 
Property Tax Relief program. 

o An open house at Mason-Motz Activity Center is scheduled on the 23rd. 
• The Town Council has finalized their work plan.  This committee will be working 

with a consultant to do an assessment of the active recreation resources in 
Falmouth. 

• Lucky reviewed the town’s ordinance on attendance for committee members. 
o Cannot miss more than 4 meetings in a row or 50% of meetings over a 12 

month period.  The town ordinance committee is looking into ways to 
clarify and/or simplify those rules. 

• Next meeting date 10/15/19 Semi-annual Parks Tour -West Side 
 


